
USEPA REGION IX  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

Malibu Creek and Lagoon TMDL  

 

 

U.S. EPA Region IX will be holding a public workshop to provide information and address 

questions regarding the proposed pollution blueprint, Malibu Creek and Lagoon TMDL for 

Sedimentation and Benthic Macroinvertebrate Community, to be established by USEPA.  

Representatives from the Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board will also be 

present to provide information on the State process of the TMDL.   

 

We invite you to attend and find out information about this process. 

 

 

Date:   Wednesday May 1, 2013 

 

Time:   6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 

Location:  Agoura Hills City Hall 

 

Address:   30001 Ladyface Court, off Agoura Rd.  

(between Kanan Rd. & Reyes Adobe Rd. exits of US 101) 

 

 

This workshop will discuss: 

 

-Proposed plan to improve water quality and restore ecology in Malibu Creek and Lagoon 

-Long-term implementation process to achieve water quality standards in the future 

-Improvements and updates from local stakeholders and entities 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

USEPA Region IX: Cindy Lin, 213-244-1803 

 

Los Angeles RWQCB: Jenny Newman, 213-576-6691 

 

 


